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Subject: Thurston nature area

From: Mary Wise  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 11:02 AM 
To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP 
Natural Area Preservation <NAP@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle 
<MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thurston nature area 

Please deny the AAPS request to build a road over the Thurston Pond area owned by the 
City.  For ecological  reasons, especially, this is a very sensitive area. Thurston Pond has been a 
valuable part of our community for decades.  There are so many alternatives that would preserve this 
nature area.    

Thank you. 

Mary Wise 
1241 Barrister Rd. 


